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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, School Administrators  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: October 2, 2023  
Re: Federal Non-Profit Security Grant Award Information    

 

Six parishes in the Sacramento Diocese were awarded funds in the FY 2023 Non-profit security grant 
program offered by FEMA/DHS (this is the Federal non-profit security grant program).  Collectively these 
parishes will receive $812,470 for security improvements .   

The list of Sacramento Diocese recipients is as follows: 

St. Mel Parish, Fair Oaks - School               $150,000  

St. Robert Parish, Sacramento           $150,000 

St. Peter and All Hallows Parish, Sacramento                      $150,000 

Our Lady of Grace Parish, West Sacramento                       $150,000 

St. Thomas the Apostle Parish, Oroville – School                $125,470 

St. Thomas More Parish, Paradise    $75,800 

St. Thomas the Apostle Parish, Oroville                                   $11,200 

 
Some parishes that applied for this grant were not included in this year’s award.  I encourage parishes and 
schools to continue to consider applying for this grant and the CalOES non-profit security grant to address 
funding needs for security improvements. 
 
CalOES, the state administrative agency for the FEMA/DHS grant, has scheduled six “required documents” 
workshops between October 10 and October 19 for successful grant recipients.  Only three of these 
workshops are available online. It is critical that representatives from each of these parishes/schools 
participate in at least one of these workshops.      
 
A link to the Required Documents Workshop Schedule and complete list of awardees is provided below:    

https://www.caloes.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/Grants/Documents/GMM-2023-12-FY-

2023-NSGP-Required-Documents-Workshops.pdf 
 
        

          

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.caloes.ca.gov_wp-2Dcontent_uploads_Grants_Documents_GMM-2D2023-2D12-2DFY-2D2023-2DNSGP-2DRequired-2DDocuments-2DWorkshops.pdf&d=DwMFAg&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=JCQfQ7DOJQpb_omgXGbXu2CRiEs-3Ib2L82B8IOTvlCnBdUE506Sc1LUY8Yl3AnG&s=W2pnK8FrrAbZOjtmWlzvj8Nha-iUsiE7cklcgN251Tw&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.caloes.ca.gov_wp-2Dcontent_uploads_Grants_Documents_GMM-2D2023-2D12-2DFY-2D2023-2DNSGP-2DRequired-2DDocuments-2DWorkshops.pdf&d=DwMFAg&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=JCQfQ7DOJQpb_omgXGbXu2CRiEs-3Ib2L82B8IOTvlCnBdUE506Sc1LUY8Yl3AnG&s=W2pnK8FrrAbZOjtmWlzvj8Nha-iUsiE7cklcgN251Tw&e=

